(13 [

DELHI INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL EDGE

GNCT Recognition (1821289) CBSE Affiliated (2730828) Sr. Secondary

Sector-18, Dwarka, New Delhi - 110075

Circular No. DISE/PA/2023-24/82 8™ November 2023

Dear Parents,

Warm greetings from Delhi International School Edge!

In response to the ongoing severe air quality conditions in Delhi, the Department of Education
(DOE) has taken decisive action by implementing GRAP-IV measures. Consequently, we are
writing to inform you about an important update regarding the Winter Break for the
academic session 2023-24.

In accordance with the latest directives from the DOE, please take note that the school will be
closed from Thursday, November 9, 2023, to Sunday, November 19, 2023, for all students
across all classes. We anticipate resuming regular classes on Monday, November 20, 2023.

Please take note of the following points:

1. The Silverzone Olympiads dates have been postponed, and revised dates will be
communicated later.

2. The Rolling Trophies dates will remain unchanged.

The PT assessment dates for classes III-IX and XI will remain as scheduled.

4. The PT assessment dates for X and XII have been rescheduled, and details will be
shared soon.

5. The Teachers stand by our students for additional support on a need basis. Please
reach out to us for remediation needs.

6. All important updates will be uploaded on the skoolroom and website.
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"Wishing you a Joyful Diwali! As guardians of the environment, we cherish the gift of fresh air.
Let's revel in an eco-conscious Diwali celebration. Our Eco Club echoes that unmindful gifting
and packaging add to solid waste distress. We usher our family members to stay conscious
consumers and utilizers. We'd love to see your moments of festivity - please share snippets to
let us know how you contributed to a mindful and conscious celebration at your end.

During this extended break, we encourage you to spend quality time with your loved ones and
make the most of the festive season. We would like to take this opportunity to extend our
warmest wishes for a joyful and safe Deepawali to you and your family.

Warm regards,

Anubha Srivastava

Principal

“Creating Global Heads With Hearts”



